
NOTICE 

To the Community. 

This is to remind you that outside the members 
of the College and the formally invited guests no 
one may attend any of the Graduation functions on 
June 5th and 6th. We will not have room enough 
to accomodate more. 

This means that those who may go 
To the teas Friday afternoon, are: Seniors, 

Faculty, 
Staff, 
Guests (with admission 

cards) 
To the Drama Production Friday evening, are: 

Seniors, 
Guests (with admis s ion cards) 

To the luncheon Saturday noon, are:Faculty, 
Staff, 
Assistants, 
Students, 
Guests (with admission 

cards). 

The only exception to the general rule will be 
at the Graduation exercises themselves, provided 
the weather is fair enough to use the quadrangle 
of the Barn. Seats will be provided at that func-
tion for all the Faculty, Staff, Assistants, and 
Students of this Community as well as for all guests 
who have with them cards of admission. All other 
persons will have to stand at the back. 

Watch this bulletin board for further details 
during the next ten days! 

M.Suter 
in charge of information. 

May 27 - June 3. 
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